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Dear New Member _________________ 
 

We write to welcome you on becoming a member of Clyne Golf Club Veteran’s 
Society. Our Society is active throughout the year with a wide range of 
activities which are listed in the accompanying Directory/Fixtures. 
 
You may note that we have three Annual Dinners; two Away Days; fourteen 
competitions; and PAIRS\SINGLES knock out cups ; Open day singles and 
4BBB competitions. 
 
We also play throughout the Summer / Autumn period, home and away 
matches against thirteen of the best clubs in South Wales. These Matches 
consist of teams of sixteen in the 4BBB format, and our policy is to select one 
low and one high handicap player with each pairing. The Teams are selected 
on availability rather than ability, so you should not be afraid to make yourself 
available to play in these matches by entering your name on the availability 
sheets displayed on the Vets notice board for each match, even if you are new 
to the game. 
  
Members pay £10.00 when playing in these matches which covers an after 
match meal, and you will find that by playing in the various matches and 
competitions you will experience an excellent camaraderie and make many 
new friends within our Society, and with members of the other Clubs. 
 
A good way of getting to know our Society’s members is to play in the Winter 
Competitions organised by the Vets committee. If you wish to know more 
about the Society or any of our activities please feel free to contact any of the 
Officers or Committee who are listed in the front of the diary. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ray Anderson 
Membership Sec 


